
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   LONG TERM EMPTY RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES (PRIVATE 

SECTOR) INTERIM STRATEGY STATEMENT 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that  , Leader of the Council, has made the following executive 
decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
The Leader of the Council has approved the Long-Term Empty Residential Properties 
(Private Sector) Interim Strategy Statement and the approach for tackling empty 
homes. 
  
  
Reasons for Decision 
A new approach to tackling long term empty properties is needed in order to make the 
best use of Westminster’s housing stock, to respond to resident concerns about long 
term empty properties and to develop a better understanding of the most effective ways 
to tackling them. It is also needed in order to build up knowledge in order to develop a 
comprehensive strategy.  
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